Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
AECOM
The FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, DISTRICT SEVEN announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, October 3, 2019, 4:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.
PLACE: Bruton Memorial Library, 302 W McLendon St., Plant City, FL 33563
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation invites you to attend a construction open house regarding the widening and reconstruction of Sam Allen Road (CR 580) from west of SR 39A (Paul Buchman Highway) to Park Road (Financial Project Number 257862-3-52-01). The improvements for the project include widening from two lanes to a four-lane divided roadway with a raised median, sidewalks, bicycle lanes, and underground drainage. 
There will be no formal presentation at the open house; therefore, we encourage you to drop in at your convenience during the above listed hours to review the project display boards and talk with project staff. If you are unable to attend the meeting but would like information about the project, please email the department at roadwork@dot.state.fl.us.
Project Web Site: http://www.fdottampabay.com/project/233/257862-3-52-01
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: John McShaffrey at john.mcshaffrey@dot.state.fl.us or 1(813)975-6930.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Alex Henry, Public Involvement Coordinator at 1(813)975-6405, or by email: alex.henry@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: John McShaffrey at john.mcshaffrey@dot.state.fl.us or 1(813)975-6930.
